
 
 

 

28 August 2024 

Corporate Relationship Department                             
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Scrip Code: 543981 
 
Sub: Update on Waghodia plant – Intimation under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
We wish to inform you that due to recent heavy rainfall and subsequent flood-like conditions in Vadodara, 
there was widespread waterlogging in nearby localities. This situation made it difficult for our employees 
to reach the Waghodia plant. 
 
As a proactive measure to prioritize the safety of our employees, we temporarily closed our operations 
for a day on Tuesday, 27th August 2024. We further report that our Waghodia plant premises remained 
unaffected, with no damage or flooding. As of today, operations have resumed and are running as usual. 
 
You are requested to kindly take note of the same. 
 
Thanking you, 
Yours sincerely, 
For R R KABEL LIMITED 
 
 
 
Himanshu Navinchandra Parmar 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
Membership No.: FCS 10118 
 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, Plot No. C-1, 
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